
Item of Information: State Assessment Update

1. Background:  
Students in grades three through high school were given the opportunity to take STAAR 
tests in April and May of 2024. Results from these STAAR tests will be used to determine 
accountability letter grades.  

2. Process:  
Preliminary STAAR scores prepared by Curriculum and Instruction staff.

3. Fiscal Impact: 
Item of information

4. Recommendation:  
Item of information 

5. Required:  
Item of information


